
$8,750,000 - 13600 Bayliss Road, Los Angeles
MLS® #OC23222229

$8,750,000
5 Bedroom, 7.00 Bathroom, 6,901 sqft
Residential on 1 Acres

N/A, Los Angeles, CA

Enjoy world-class access to the heart of Los
Angeles from this prestigious estate in
Brentwood. Nestled a few miles away from the
iconic Getty Museum, the esteemed UCLA
campus, top-tier dining, famous shopping
destinations, and the convenient Santa Monica
Airport, this property offers the ultimate
combination of luxury and unparalleled locality.
Lustrous Cape Cod in the BW Hills. The
seamless integration of classic architecture
and contemporary craftsmanship. Step inside
and be greeted by an opulent foyer with
beautiful custom ceilings that lead to grand
living spaces, including an elegant office and a
private cinema room. Sunlight dances across
the marbled fireplace in the living room,
creating an inviting atmosphere perfect for
entertaining or enjoying intimate gatherings.
The gourmet kitchen blends functionality with
high style, featuring modern chandeliers, large
kitchen island, pristine white cabinetry, and
high-end stainless steel appliances. Upgraded
and custom features delight every corner of
this residence! This opulent abode, boasting 5
bedrooms and 7 lavish baths, provides the
perfect setting for a life of luxury. The
expansive master suite features a cozy
fireplace and a spa-like bathroom complete
with a timelessly designed soaking tub, a
dazzling chandelier, a gorgeous vanity, and a
spacious glass shower for ultimate relaxation.
Beyond the grand interiors, a sprawling
backyard with panoramic hillside vistas
beckons you outdoors for unforgettable



memories. To fully appreciate the
magnificence of this residence, you have to
see it!

Built in 2017

Additional Information

City Los Angeles

County Los Angeles

Zip 90049

MLS® # OC23222229

Bedrooms 5

Bathrooms 7

Square Ft 6,901

Lot Size 0.75

Neighborhood LOS ANGELES (90049)

Garages 3

Listing Details
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